
 

Friday 24th April 

Hello! 

What a gorgeous week we’ve had.  The sun has been shining and it has been lovely seeing all the fun 

you’ve been having in your gardens, as well as all the home learning you have been doing.  Keep the 

emails coming!  I really look forward to seeing what you have been doing.  Just to remind you the 

email address is reception@overfieldsprimary.org.uk. 

 

Do you remember planting the bulbs in our newly painted planters with Mrs Brighton and Mrs 

Thomas?  Well, when I’ve been at school, I’ve been taking some children down to our outdoor area to 

help me water them.  Miss Curtis is at school today and has sent me a photograph. 

 

 
 
When I’ve not been doing my home learning, I’ve been busy at home moving furniture around in my 

living room and kitchen.  You know how much Mrs Wilson loves to change things around . . .  well . .  . 

I’ve also been moving things around at school too!  What do you think? I can’t wait for us all to be 

back together.  The classroom was too quiet without you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to keep doing your home learning as well as spending lots of time playing and having fun 

with your family.  Keep staying at home and washing your hands and hopefully I’ll see you all very 

soon. 

Take Care 

Mrs Wilson 

Look how much they have grown!  

Have you noticed there is something else in the background? Mr 

Johns has been busy building us a bug hotel!  Isn’t it fab! Mrs 

Thomas is also making us a sign for it.  I can’t wait till we can fill 

it with twigs, stones, leaves and bricks.  I wonder which 

minibeasts will come and stay?  

You could draw some pictures of the minibeasts you think will use 

our bug hotel and I will send them to Mr Johns.  

 


